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VanMouwerik Reid

From: David Lewis <lewisfurniture@juno.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 10:48 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
It will also have the unintended consequence of employers avoiding hiring young people of child bearing age, older 
people who might need surgery, and overweight people who will probably need knee replacements. Also, fewer staff 
will be affordable and pay raises will be less. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Lewis 
1250 NE Lafayette Ave 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
lewisfurniture@juno.com 
 


